
 

Eagle Point 
Primary School 

 

43 School Rd, Eagle Point, 3878  www.eaglepoint.vic.edu.au 

ph:  5156 6382        email:  eagle.point.ps@education.vic.gov.au      
18 

 

17th June, 2021 

 

June  

Friday 18th Harmony Day 

 Parents & Friends Meeting 1.45pm 

 Weed Warriors 

 Assembly 2.30pm 

Wednesday 23rd JSC Soup & PJ Day 

Thursday 24th Parent Teacher Interviews  3.45 - 5.45pm 

Friday 25th Student Free Day  - Last Day Term 2 

 Parent Teacher Interviews 9am -  12.45pm 

Dear Parents, 

As the end of term gets closer I would like to take a moment to acknowledge and thank members of our school community for the 

work that they are doing. Next week we will wish Mrs Emily Ford all the best as she finishes work at the end of term to prepare for the 

birth of her second child. Emily has been working with Room 6 this year and leaves the class in a very strong place to move forward. We 

welcome Miss Isobelle Cameron who has begun work this week in Room 6 as she will be taking over the class for the remainder of the 

school year. Isobelle has moved all the way across the state from Western Victoria so welcome to our community! 

Mr Adam Linford has been working with identified students as our school tutor since the start of the year. He has made a huge impact 

on the learning of these students and for tis we thank you. Adam will be moving to Lindenow Primary School to take up a classroom 

teaching position for Term 3 and 4 and we would like to recognise and thank you for your time here at Eagle Point. Mrs Liz Walford will 

continue working in the tutor program in Term 3. 

I would also like to thank an active groups of parents who volunteered their time to improve our entrance garden beds and replaced 

the bamboo and wire fencing around the Secret Garden with vertical timbers. The Secret Garden looks so much neater and cleaner and 

is now much safer for our children to play in as the wire was beginning to poke through the bamboo slats. Thank you to the Hilder and 

Ashworth families for your work and care. Tim and David are coordinating the annual Working Bee which has been set for Saturday 11th 

September. Please put this date in your calendars as we would love to have as many helpers as possible on this day. There wil l be 2 

more jobs to improve our buildings and grounds in the next few weeks. On Monday and Tuesday next week, the students will assist 

staff to move a new load of tanbark into the playground areas. If students have buckets at home they could bring along on these days 

that would be very helpful to scoop and move the mulch. If parents would like to assist on the day you will need to scan the QR code, 

wear a mask at all times and minimise close contact with students. Parents are invited to bring shovels and buckets to assist the move. 

Finally the school will be purchasing Modwood composite timber to continue replacing the old treated pine decking outside Room 3 

and 4. If we have any parents who are handy with a drill or can assist with pulling up the old timber we would love to hear from you. 

More information will be coming about this early next term. 

Have a wonderful week,  

Yours sincerely, 

Anna Duncan 

mailto:eagle.point.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 

Subway Lunch Orders Every Thursday 
 

Orders must be placed by midnight Wednesday Night. 

 

For instructions on how to order: 

https://subsforyou.com/#works 



 

 

             

 

 

 

 

Quality Learning Week 9  

Room 2 

Alex: I have been trying really hard with my handwriting. I will try hard to write lowercase letters.  

Harry: I have been learning about money. We have pet monsters. We have to pay for food and water 

every day. 

Adab: I know all of the coins. First is 5c, then 10c, 20c, 50c, $1 and then $2. 

Delilah: I have been trying to listen to the sounds when I write words. 

Jon: I have learned that homophones are two words that sound the same but are spelt differently.  

Johnathan: I have learned that wombat poo is shaped like a cube. 

Judd: When we look at pictures in maths, I say what I can see in the picture.  

Thomas: I am proud of writing a sentence. I say the word slowly to hear the sounds.  

Lacey: I am proud of making paper chains because we were learning about teen numbers. 

Evie: I am proud of my counting because I can count to 100. 

Riley: I am proud of when we look at the pictures and talk about maths. I sometimes notice how many 

things are.  

Frankie: I am proud of my reading because I am reading with expression and I don ’t sound like a robot. 

Skye: I have been trying hard at writing more sentences. 

Bailey: I am proud of making paper chains to make different numbers in 

maths. 

Lewis: I have been proud of counting by 2 when we do picture talks in maths. 

Brooklyn: I have been trying hard to sound out the words when I am reading. 

Tillie: In maths we have been learning about shapes. An octagon has 8 sides. 

 

 


















